
 

 

 

DATE:      May 8, 2019 

TO:  Board of Education 

FROM:  Frank Adams 

RE:  Cleaning Service Renewal – FY20 

GCA Services Group has provided the district with cleaning services since 1998.  I would like to 

recommend the continued contract extension for the FY20 school year.  GCA has agreed to a 2.0% 

increase. 

 

The current cost of GCA is $214,344. With the 2.0% increase, the new contract figure would be 

$218,630.88. 

  


